
I am interested in party status for the HP24-001docket because I have the following concerns: 

1. In the event of a rupture it could impact my grandchildren who go to school in Harrisburg, SD which is 
within 2.5 miles of the pipeline route. 

2. I understand SCS has bought up Navigator’s easements.  We live within ¼ mile of that pipeline route. 
3. I am concerned about the excessive use of electricity & water this project will need.  We use the 

Sioux Valley Energy & Big Sioux Water systems and this project may put a huge strain on those 
resources and cause outages and cost increases. 

David Reker 


